
 
 

 
From: Patrick, Scott [mailto:spatrick@dowlohnes.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 12:30 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WLMO-LP (Lima, OH) STA Request (FCC File No. BSTA-20100604AER) 
 
Mr. Habib, 
  
Pursuant to your request, here is a supplemental explanation for the submission of the above-
referenced STA request for WLMO-LP (Lima, OH).  The station has requested STA to operate 
analog facilities notwithstanding the grant earlier this week of a digital construction permit.  The 
STA is needed because the station currently is dark and the license would cancel automatically 
on September 27th if service is not resumed by then.  It is unlikely, however, that the station will 
be able to complete construction of permanent digital facilities by the September 27th deadline 
given that the digital construction permit was just issued and digital equipment now must be 
ordered, delivered, and installed.  The station on the other hand can preserve the license 
by constructing temporary analog facilities by the September 27th deadline because it 
can repurpose readily available analog equipment. 
  
We very much appreciate your attention to this.  If the Commission finds that it needs additional 
information to process the STA request, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
Respectfully, 
Scott Patrick 
Dow Lohnes PLLC 
202-776-2000 


